
ALPINE SHIRE AUSTRALIA DAY 
COMMUNITY AWARDS 2021
NOMINATIONS NOW OPEN

Alpine Shire Council is seeking 
nominations from residents for the 
Alpine Shire Australia Day Community 
Awards to be presented on Australia 
Day 2021.
Categories for the awards are: 
• Local Achiever of the Year 
• Local Young Achiever of the Year 
• Community Event of the Year
• Community Organisation of the Year 
Local Achiever and Young Achiever 
of the Year will be awarded in each of 
the following areas: Bright and District, 
Myrtleford and District and Kiewa 

ALPINE SHIRE COUNCIL
Notice of the making of the 

Governance Local Law (2020)
At the special council meeting on 25 
August 2020, Alpine Shire Council 
resolved to make the Governance 
Local Law (2020), to come into 
operation on 1 September 2020.   
In accordance with section 119(2) of 
the Local Government Act 1989, the 
objectives of the Local Law are to:
- Regulate the use of the Alpine Shire 
Council Common Seal;
- Provide for offences in relation to 
unauthorised use of the Common Seal 
or any device resembling the Common 
Seal; and
- Provide for offences in relation to 
Council meetings and Delegated 
Committee meetings.
A copy of the Governance Local 
Law (2020) is available on Council’s 
website www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au.  
Hard copies may be inspected at the 
Bright Council Office, and Customer 
Service Centres / Libraries in Mount 
Beauty and Myrtleford once COVID-19 
restrictions allow this.  Interested 
persons may request a hard copy to be 
mailed to them, by contacting Council 
on 03 5755 0555.

ORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING
•	 Tuesday	6	October,	4.00pm
•	 Online	meeting
Due to social distancing requirements 
to address COVID-19, the meeting will 
be held online. Members of the public 
are invited to view the meeting online. 
Information on how to access the 
online meeting will be available on 
Council’s website and Facebook page 
prior to the meeting.
The Agenda will be available on the 
Friday prior to the Council meeting on 
Council’s website www.alpineshire.vic.
gov.au.
Council will consider the Alpine Shire 
Council Annual Report 2019/20 at 
this meeting. Copies of the report will 
be available on Friday 2 October on 
Council’s website. Due to COVID-19 
restrictions, hard copies will not be 
available for inspection at Customer 
Service Centres. Hard copies can 
be mailed to interested persons on 
request.  
For further enquiries contact Customer 
Service on 5755 0555.

Valley. From these winners, an overall 
“Alpine Shire Citizen of the Year” will 
be awarded by the selection panel. 
Nomination forms detailing Award 
criteria are available from Alpine Shire 
Council Customer Service Centre 
in Bright and Council’s website: 
https://www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/
community/grants-and-awards/
community-awards
Nominations must be submitted on 
the appropriate form and received by 
5pm Friday 27 November 2020. 


